
19 April 2023

RE: SSAC 2023-03: SSAC Response to SAC059 Initial Assessment and Feasibility Study

Rod Rasmussen
Chair, ICANN Security and Stability Advisory Committee (SSAC)

Dear Rod,

Thank you for your letter on 28 February 2023 regarding SAC059. We appreciate the 
explanation of the Security and Stability Advisory Committee’s (SSAC) position that 
implementing Recommendations 1 and 2 in SAC059 has been overcome by events. The ICANN 
organization (org) agrees that based on the various developments and subsequent work cited in 
your letter since the publication of SAC059, it would no longer be a good use of SSAC’s or 
ICANN org’s time and resources to continue implementation. We will, therefore, close 
Recommendations 1 and 2 of SAC059 through the normal Action Request Register process, 
based on your statement that SSAC would not be opposed to that course of action.

Sincerely,

Tripti Sinha
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors

cc: John Crain, Senior Vice President & Chief Technology Officer, ICANN
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https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/rasmussen-to-sinha-28feb23-en.pdf

